
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Transport and Main Roads is upgrading a  
5-kilometre section of Southport–Burleigh 
Road (High Street, Ferry Road and Bundall 
Road) between North Street, Southport and 
Vespa Crescent, Bundall.   
 
A key feature of the project is the creation of a 
third traffic lane in each direction by removing 
the on-street parking. 
 
The project will provide long term benefits to the 
community by increasing the road network 
capacity, improving traffic flows and easing 
congestion across the Gold Coast. 
 
Night works  
 
To keep traffic moving during construction, 
TMR’s contractor – BMD Constructions – will 
maintain two lanes of traffic in both directions 
during daytime works. 
 
Due to the nature of the work and the high 
traffic volumes on Southport–Burleigh Road, 
some work can only be completed at night, 
when traffic flows are at their lowest, including: 
 
 intersection works  

 some footpath and driveway upgrades 

 works that require lane closures 

 over-sized or heavy deliveries to the work 
zones.  

 
What to expect 
 

 Changed traffic conditions including lane 
closures and reduced speed limits around 
the works for the safety of motorists, 
pedestrians and workers. 
Construction vehicles on local roads. 

 At various times local residents may 
experience short-term impacts such as  
 

 
changed lighting, noise and vibration from 
construction activities, such as: 
o vacuum trucks to safely excavate 

around underground services 
o saw cutting to cut through concrete 
o trucks removing concrete and other 

redundant materials from the work 
zones 

o chainsaws for the trimming and/or 
removal of vegetation along the 
alignment 

o trucks and machinery laying asphalt. 
The project team has strategies in place to 
minimise impacts where possible, however your 
patience and understanding is appreciated. 
 
Work hours  
 
Night works will occur from January 2016 to 
January 2017 on High Street, Ferry Road and 
Bundall Road (between High Street and Vespa 
Crescent) Sunday to Thursday from 6pm to 
6am, when required. 
 
Stay up-to-date 
 
Updated information about specific areas for 
night works will be provided to those registered 
to receive project information via email. 
 
To receive our regular construction updates via 
email or SMS, please register your details.  
 
Phone: 1800 227 561* (select option 1)  
Email:   SouthportBurleighRoadNorth@bmd.com.au 
 
For general project information visit the 
Transport and Main Roads website and search 
for Southport–Burleigh Road. 
 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 
* Standard call charges may apply 
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